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April 22, 2010

David Stawick:

I’m reading more and more about JP Morgan and the manipulation of shorting
silver on the market. It’s getting harder to get truthful information these days
but, I feel that this situation should be brought to the forefront as soon as
possible. It wasn’t right when the Hunt Brothers attempted to manipulate the
market and it’s not right if J P Morgan is doing the same.

I’m sure you have the best interest of the people in mind and will do the right
and honest thing. Thank You for your time. I also read/hear you are an honest
trustworthy person.

Sincerely,

Mike Oliver

1717 Woodlawn Park Ave

McHenry Illinois 60051


